

Mason Police Department Monthly Board Meeting Report June 16, 2025

The month of June, the Mason Police Department had an unavailable number of calls for police service, with 3 calls with Fire/EMS. The first week of June, the Mason Police Department issued 9 citations. Carter-5 Jackson-4

- 1. We were notified that we were approved and will be receiving the \$20,000 grant money from Blue Oval this week to purchase a police vehicle.
- 2. We will have 2 reserve officers who will begin training at the Shelby County Sheriffs Dept. in July for state certification as a POST certified officer.

Emmit D. Gooden, Mayor egooden@townofmasontn.org